
ANZA ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE, Inc. 
                                                                  Phone: (951) 763-4333 

P O Box 391909 (58470 Highway 371) Anza, CA  92539                                  Fax:      (951) 763-5297 
 
June 28, 2022 
 
Wildfire Safety Advisory Board 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
Re: 2022 Utility Wildfire Mitigation Plans 
 
 
Dear Wildfire Safety Advisory Board, 
 

As directed by Public Utilities Code section 8387, attached is the 2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plan 
for Anza Electric Cooperative, Inc. (AEC). This plan was adopted by AEC on May 26, 2022. 
Also attached, please find the Addendum responses to the Wildfire Safety Advisory Board’s 
2021 Guidance Advisory Opinion that was presented to AEC’s governing body on May 26, 
2022.  AEC looks forward to the Wildfire Safety Advisory Board’s comments and advisory 
opinion regarding its Wildfire Mitigation Plan. 

If you have questions, contact information is provided below.  

Kevin Short, General Manager 
Anza Electric Cooperative, Inc. 
P.O. Box 391909 
Anza, CA 92539 
Email: kevins@anzaelectric.org 
Office: (951) 763-4333 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
 
Kevin Short 
General Manager 

mailto:kevins@anzaelectric.org

